

DID YOU LIVE IN PENRITH

OR BLACKTOWN

IN THE 1950'S?

IF SO, YOU MAY BE INTERESTED

TO SHARE YOUR MEMORIES OF THOSE

TIMEST

The Women's Research Centre at the University of Western Sydney, Nepean, is currently conducting interviews for an oral history project:

"FROM FARMS TO FREEWAYS - WOMEN'S MEMORIES
OF WESTERN SYDNEY"

If you have lived in either of these areas from the late 1940^S or early 1950^S through to the 1960^S and would like to share your memories of this time of rapid change, please see Robyn Arrowsmith during recess.

More information is also available from Dr. Deborah Chambers on (02) 678 7375.